
A word about elections at this year’s AGM: 

 

The Guild is seeking to fill the following positions for the coming year: 

 

 President 

 

 Secretary 

 

 Members at Large (for various duties - see below) 

 

 Recent NSCAD Grad Representative  

 

There has been a nomination for President and we are looking for other members to step up to fill other 

positions. Members at large are members of the Executive who aren’t elected for a specific position, but 

can be responsible for various duties defined by the Board and are listed below. 

 

We are seeking members with particular skill sets:  

 

Secretary:  Good organizational skills, Ability to take and transcribe minutes for meetings. 

 

Website & Social Media Coordinator: Experience in website design. Familiarity with Squarespace or any 

drag and drop web page building would be helpful. Comfortable using Facebook and Instagram and are a 

regular social media contributor. 

 

Workshop Coordinator: Good organizational skills, computer literacy. 

 

The time commitment for each of these positions would be approximately 2-5 hours per month, with 

regular board meetings and board committee meetings, depending on the activities we are working on 

from time to time. 

 



Any member in good standing may nominate someone (with their written permission), or themselves, 

for any position, in writing, to either of the Co-Presidents, up to 24 hours before the AGM, or from the 

floor at the meeting. 

 

Please email your nominations to:  

 

turnaroundpottery@gmail.com 

 

 - and - 

 

sharonfiske@gmail.com 

 

If you have an interest in becoming more active with the Guild, please just get in touch either by email, 

phone or text, and one or both of us will be more than happy to discuss this with you.  

 

See you Sunday! 

 

Judy Gordon and Sharon Fiske 

 

902-430-8661.     902-471-8429 

 

NSPG Annual General Meeting 

 

May 1, 2022, 1:00 pm - Findlay Centre, Dartmouth 

 


